Post-Brexit discussions in London

Staff from SRUC’s Rural Policy Centre recently spent a day in London talking
to politicians and policy makers about post-Brexit challenges in Scotand.

A big call

A large-scale telephone survey of thousands of Scottish farmers has been
announced.

Scottish Home Pony reaches new heights

More than 200 show jumpers from across the UK and Ireland recently descended
on SRUC’s Oatridge campus in West Lothian for a spectacular four days of
action at this year’s Harbro Scottish Home Pony.

Huge response to Recharging Rural

Rural communities are coming together to improve their quality of life but
feel as though they are becoming more remote, according to research from The
Prince’s Countryside Fund and SRUC.

International farmers share top tips
on ewe productivity

Sheep experts from Scotland’s Rural College have taken part in an
international workshop in Spain designed to increase ewe productivity (number
of lambs reared per ewe joined).


http://www.government-world.com/post-brexit-discussions-in-london/
http://www.government-world.com/a-big-call/
http://www.government-world.com/scottish-home-pony-reaches-new-heights/
http://www.government-world.com/huge-response-to-recharging-rural/
http://www.government-world.com/international-farmers-share-top-tips-on-ewe-productivity/
http://www.government-world.com/international-farmers-share-top-tips-on-ewe-productivity/

